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Friday, 11 November 2022 

Newsletter 
 Congratulations to Rosa class for a weekly attendance of 97.78% 

Weekly Class Achievers 
On Monday, we will celebrate the achievements of the following children for being this week’s 

achievers. 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow George Yellow Theo Verde Jacob Azul Clay 

Red Bill Blue Olivia Amarillo Esmerae Morado Imarni 

Green Archie Orange Freddie Rosa Lilly-May Rojo Jake 

 

Odd Socks Day 
On Monday we are inviting children to come to come in odd socks. This is in support 

of anti-bullying week. Throughout the week the children will look more at the effects of 

bullying and what to do if they or their friends, are subject to bullying either in person 

or online. So, to get the week started and to get the conversations started, we would 

like the children to come to school in the oddest socks they can find. 

 

Odd Socks Day - Themed Lunch 
We also have a themed lunch to support odd sock day. Our school will be a choice 

of either; a BBQ chicken wrap or a veggie wrap, both will be served with potato 

wedges and baked beans. These will be followed by an iced cupcake. Anyone having 

a school dinner on Monday will be entered into a prize draw, to win a worry monster. 

If your child wants to be entered into the draw, the school lunch needs to be ordered 

via the iPayment system, by Sunday 13th November 2022.  

 

Date For Diary – Amendment 
We have a slight amendment to the dates for your diary calendar. Please be aware that the 

EYFS’ (Nursery, Red and Green class) will be held in the afternoon on the 14th December 2022 

and in the morning of the 15th December. The specific timings will be given out in the next 

week or so.  

 

 

http://twitter.com/primaryedgewood
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Under One Roof Harvest Donations  
Under One Roof would like to thank all those that donated food to 

the Harvest Festival. The food donations we sent have gone a very 

long way and have helped many families in need. These kinds of 

large donations are a lifeline for the charity, and they quite simply 

would not be able to exist without these donations. So, thank you 

once again from both Edgewood Primary School and Under One Roof.  

 

BBC Children In Need Appeal 
This year the BBC children in need appeal will be held on Friday 18th November. 

Children are invited to come to school in non-uniform on this day in return for a 

small donation.  The link to our just giving page is below. We would suggest a 

minimum £1.00 per family donation be made. Please note NO CASH can be taken 

on the day; all donations need to be through the Just Giving page. 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/edgewood-primary-school1?newPage=True  

Most Active Class Awards 

We have introduced new awards across school based on how active each class are every week. The benefits 

of being active are endless and have a big impact on well-being. Activities are being run every lunchtime by 

our sports captains to encourage the children to be active and win these trophies. Trophies and certificates 

are presented to the winning classes each week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Football 

Our boys football team traveled to Leen Mills this week to play in the knockout cup. The boys put in an 

outstanding performance, but despite this came out on the wrong end of a 2-1 score line. The boys’ 

performance definitely deserved something from the game and they should be really proud of their efforts. 

Celebrating achievements in Friday assemblies 

As a school we want to celebrate pupils achievements out of school as well as in school.   To do this, we 

encourage pupils to bring their achievements into school on Friday to share with the whole school.  

However, we are getting so many now that we are going to have to limit what we can share in assembly to 

This weeks winners:  

Blue Class & Rojo Class 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/edgewood-primary-school1?newPage=True


those trophies, certificates, medals or badges children have been awarded in sporting or other club’s (e.g. 

Scouts or Boys Brigade). 

We still want pupils to share their other successes, but this will have to be in class.  I would be really pleased 

to see anything children want to share with me and hope they will come and show them to me in my office. 

 
Ed Seeley 

Head Teacher 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


